
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Wyong High School would like to invite you to our Year 7 2024 Information Evening to find 
out about our diverse and flexible range of learning opportunities for all students. 

The information session will allow you to hear from a variety of key members from the 
school community including those involved in the transition of students entering Year 7 in 
2024. Light refreshments and food will be served from 4:30pm, with a Q&A followed by 
school tours.

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Thinking about the best option for 
your child’s educational future?



Achieving Success for Respectful, 
Responsible Learners

When:	 Tuesday, 28th February 2023

Time: 	� 4:30pm

Where: 	 Wyong High School Hall (MPC)

School Contact Information: 
Wyong High School 53 Alison Road, Wyong NSW 2259

	 02 4353 1088 
	 wyong-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au
	 Wyong High School

wyong-h.schools.nsw.gov.au


